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Another opportunity to bring the community up to date on 

Offshore Wind leasing progress in the Gulf of Mexico in 

attending BOEM’s fourth Task Force meeting. The auction is 

likely to take place in the late summer of this year. 

 

The Task Force is a partnership between federal, state, and 

local agencies and Tribal governments tasked with 

coordinating renewable energy planning activities on the 

Outer Continental Shelf (OCS) in the Gulf of Mexico.  

 

It discusses stakeholder issues, exchanges data and 

information about ocean use and resources, and facilitate 

collaboration opportunities. 



 

 

 

Meeting Agenda 

 

Agenda Review, Introductions, and Meeting Protocols Josh Gange, Auction Manager, BOEM Office of Renewable Energy Programs (OREP) 

Opening Remarks Deputy Regional Director, BOEM GOM 

GOM Proposed Sale Notice (PSN) Overview Idrissa, Project Coordinator, BOEM GOM 

Deadlines and Milestones for Bidders Josh Gange, Auction Manager, BOEM OREP 

Overview of Fiscal Terms Martin Heinze, Economics Division, BOEM Office of Strategic Resources 

Presentation of Auction Format Larry Ausubel & Ferda Erturk, Power Auctions LLC. 

Q&A Session 

Meeting Wrap Up and Closing Remarks Deputy Regional Director, BOEM GOM 

 
 
 

 
 
 

https://www.boem.gov/renewable-energy/state-activities/gulf-mexico-auction-seminar-agenda


 

 
 

BOEM is committed to ensuring any offshore wind activities 
are done in a manner that avoids or minimizes potential 
impacts to the ocean and ocean users,” said Bureau of Ocean 
Energy Management Director Elizabeth Klein. “ 
 
This proposed sale notice provides another opportunity for 
them to weigh in on potential offshore wind leasing in the 
Gulf of Mexico.” 
 
The Proposed Sale Notice (PSN) includes the 102,480-acre 
area offshore Lake Charles, Louisiana, and two areas offshore 
Galveston, Texas, one comprising 102,480 acres and the 



 

other comprising 96,786 acres. BOEM is seeking public 
comments on which, if any, of the two lease areas offshore 
Galveston should be offered in the Final Sale Notice. These 
areas have the potential to power almost 1.3 million homes 
with clean energy. 
 

• BOEM is also seeking feedback on several lease 
stipulations that would reaffirm its commitment to 
create good-paying jobs and engage with ocean users 
and other stakeholders. Some of these potential 
stipulations include Bidding credits to bidders that 
commit to supporting workforce training programs for 
the offshore wind industry, developing a domestic 
supply chain for the offshore wind industry, or a 
combination of both. 
 

• Establishing and contributing to a fisheries 
compensatory mitigation fund or contributing to an 
existing fund to mitigate potential negative impacts to 
commercial and for-hire recreational fisheries caused by 
offshore wind development in the Gulf of Mexico. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Hydrogen conversion and storage appear advanced the BOEM 

technology readiness chart: 

 

 

https://bit.ly/3gHQa0V 

Offshore Wind and Hydrogen  
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